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Please DO NOT change our vote by mail here in our most beautiful, one of a kind, 

Oregon. We have never had an illegal voter issue that would make this change 

necessary. 

 Think of all the people who could not make it to a polling place to be able to have 

their voice heard without our vote by mail. That would include me. If the 'no postage 

necessary' is the problem I would be more than happy to add my own postage & I'm 

sure every other voter would also. 

If it ain't broke, don't fix it!! 


